
 

 

 

 

 

Clarinda Kiwanis Christmas Program 

Garfield Elementary 4th Grade Class 

GMBS hosted the Clarinda Kiwanis meeting in December and invited the 4th grade class from Garfield 
Elementary, all 80 of them, for pizza, Christmas cookies, and a special visit from Mr. and Mrs. Claus. 
We all had fun singing Christmas carols! 

 

 


